
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.20.010,Z.20.031
Date: Monday, December 5, 2022 9:28:04 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Liz Ventura < >
Sent: Saturday, December 03, 2022 9:36 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] File OP.20.010,Z.20.031

We are writing to strongly oppose the official plan File OP. 20. 010, Z. 20.031.

The proposed development and requested amendments required to zoning standards clearly show the development is
not suitable for the land, and we hope that council recognizes that.

Other areas of concern we hope you consider are safety, traffic, pollution (noise, light & car emissions), and changes
to the natural and preserved landscape.

We appreciate council allowing citizens to voice their concerns with this development.

Thank you.
Dan & Elizabeth Ventura

 Janus Place

Sent from my iPhone
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